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AGENDA 
Department of City Planning Application No. C 100110 PSA submitted by The  
Department of Environmental Protection and the Department of Citywide Administration 
Services for site selection of property located at Hannah, Front and Bay Streets (Block 
487 p/o Lot 100) for construction of a water siphon tunnel shaft and chlorination station 
for the Staten Island-Brooklyn Water Siphon.  

 
 

Vincent Accornero 
Chairman 
 
 
If you need any further information or have any questions, please do not hesitate to call.  
 
All applications are on file at the Board Office for review.  
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